
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

The Town Board of Greenfield would like to introduce its newest member, Chad Morris!  Chad will take 

over the Supervisor 2 position, resigned last month by Andy Neubauer, and will finish out the term 

ending in April of 2023. Chad has been a resident in the Town of Greenfield and has lived in the village 

for 24+ years.  Please come and welcome Chad tonight at the July town board meeting starting at 7pm.  

The town board would like to give a big “thank you” to all the applicants who applied for the position; 

you are all deserving!  A big congratulations to Chad Morris, who will make a great team member to the 

town board and residents of the Town of Greenfield! 


